

## Office of the Governor Commonwealth of Massachusetts

State House • Boston, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

Maura T. Healey Governor KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

June 2023

## Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, Lieutenant Governor Driscoll and I would like to welcome you to the 2023 AAPI Shishu Bharati Graduation Ceremony.

Shishu Bharati School of Languages and Culture of India has been sharing their culture and language with the Commonwealth for over four decades. Founded by a small group of immigrant parents, the Shishu Bharati School has grown into a strong volunteer organization that work to impart an inclusive, tolerant approach to life and language learning. This year we honor the 82 graduating students who have shown their commitment to keeping the culture and multitude of languages of the Indian subcontinent alive. We thank this community for their philanthropic actions through selfless volunteerism and a consistent commitment to the Commonwealth.

Lieutenant Governor Driscoll and I would like to welcome all in attendance and please accept our best wishes for a successful graduation ceremony.

Sincerely,

MAURA T. HEALEY

KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR